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September 16, 1988

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th. Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Per your letter of August 16, 1988, you're right, it was us
you were listening to on the evening of June 9th.

Do you suppose we might arrange to have you become a diary
recipient during the next Arbitron measurement of the
Charleston market? That would throw their computer into
"TILT" for sure.

Thank you for calling this amazing reception to our
attention.

Sincerely,

CLASSIC HITS 102.5, WXLY!

Sdnders Hickey
General Manager
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